
From: Susan Hayhurst
To: Planning
Subject: Severance application b24/22 &B25/22 and zoning bylaw Z-18-22
Date: Friday, December 16, 2022 9:02:39 AM

Attention:  Jenn Burnett, Senior Planner

Hi Jenn,
We received your notice of public hearing and meeting dated November 28, 2022 regarding severance applications
B24/22 & B25/22 and zoning amendment Z-18-22.

We are unable to attend the meetings on Jan. 17 & 18 and as per your request we are notifying you by Dec.19 that
we are very interested in receiving information and retaining our rights to appeal.

Our lake is quite small and shallow, 2-4 feet in most areas. We are afraid an increase in traffic on and off the lake
would be detrimental to the lake, surrounding environment and residents. We are even more concerned because of
the way the recent development on Francis Drive was handled.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely

Susan and Glen Hayhurst
227 Francis Drive

Sent from my iPhone
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